
2/3 - American Heart Association Assembly
2/3 - School Board Meeting @ 7:00 - Public Comment on Proposed Budget Priorities 
2/3 - Yearbook Cover Contest Entries Due to Homeroom Teacher
2/5 - PTA Valentine Gram Form Due
2/6 - Interim Reports Go Home with Students 
2/10 - 2/14 - Virginia Kindness Week
2/13 - Student Two Hour Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences 2:30 - 6:00
2/14 - Student Holiday for Parent Teacher Conferences 8:00 - 12:00

CLICK HERE TO ACCESS MORE IMPORTANT UPCOMING LGPS & OCPS
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Upcoming Conferences

Principal Message

Sunday, February 2, 2025

CLICK HERE TO LIKE AND FOLLOW THE LGPS PTA

LGPS CARDINAL
CONNECTION

Home Resources

Reading

Math

Loving those Phonics!

I Love Math Tip

Please plan to prioritize a spring parent teacher
conference with your child’s teacher. Ongoing
communication and work with your child’s teacher is
important for student academic success.  Conferences will
be on 2/13 from 2:30 - 6:00 (with a two hour early
dismissal) and on 2/14 from 8:00 - 12:00

Scroll further down in the newsletter for the PTC Wizzard
Family Guide

Learning begins and ends with our childrens first
and most important teacher; their family.  We

are so pleased to partner with you in your child
learning and development.  

❤️ Make learning letters and
sounds fun! Write simple CVC

words (like "hug," "lip," "red") on
paper hearts. Hide them around
the house and have your child

read each one aloud as they find
them. A sweet way to practice

phonics! 💕📖

❤️ Make math sweet! Count,
add, subtract, or multiply heart-
shaped candies. Try grouping

them by color or creating
equations.  A fun and festive way

to practice numbers while
spreading a little love! 💕➕➖

Dear LGPS Families,

Our school division will be observing School Counselor
Appreciation Week this coming week. We are incredibly
grateful for our counselors and all they do throughout the
year to support our students, families, and staff. This is a
great reminder that our school counselors are always here
to help. If you feel they can assist in your child’s school
experience, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

This week also highlights the hard work and thoughtful
planning our counselors have put into preparing our school
community for Virginia Kindness Week the week of Feb 10.
Be sure to check out the special Family Kindness Week
Challenge Board in this week’s Cardinal Connection. We
invite you to join us in spreading kindness at school, at
home, and throughout our community!
  

Warm regards,
Mr. Finger, Principal

https://lgps.ocss-va.org/lgps-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/locustgroveprimarypta








https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf6LUrhEDsG_kCADfayONGaj8VngK2msefQ1leGEDnDI67lXQ/viewform?usp=send_form




Please use this
guidance to help
you decide if we

should see you in
class or if your

child should stay
home. 

We want you to get

better when needed but

need you in school as

often as possible.












